
                          Italian Catholic Federation 
       Heritage Report 2024 

 
Name of Heritage Chair:_________________________ 

________________________________________ 
 
Branch Name and Number: 

 _______________________________________ 
 
 

Please return this form no later than July 15, 2024 to: 
 

Italian Catholic Federation, 8393 Capwell Drive, Suite 110, Oakland, CA 94621 
 

We know this has been a challenging time and we commend your Branch for 
carrying on the business of the I.C.F. to the best of your ability.  You have worked 
hard by Zoom meetings, telephone calls, Branch newsletters and many other ideas to 
keep your members engaged. 
 
The Heritage Committee invites you, once again, to share your best experiences 
relating to your Branch’s Heritage Program if you have been able to make this a part 
of your efforts.  (Please attach photos, if available, and how you did your research.  
Please include monthly reports if you have been able to do that.) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Heritage Committee wishes to thank you for your effort in promoting Heritage! 


